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Week 4: On Track 
 This week has marked the beginning of construction on the actual 
robot and it is already coming together. The chassis, wheel assembly, and 
drive train have all been completed and the turret and elevator are being 
constructed.  
 Not only is the build team advancing, so is the Web Team. They have 
done a great job in revamping the old Team Driven site. They’ve added new 
pictures and videos from previous years and are talking about adding a blog 
so parents can get information during the regionals. To take a look at the 
hard work of the Web Team, visit the Team Driven website, 
www.teamdriven.us. 
  This week also marked the beginning of Team Driven’s outreach to a 
new robotics team at ACE Academy in Kansas City, MO. Saturday morning 
a group of 10 students and several mentors went down to help them work on 
their robot. Team Driven brought much needed tools,  
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purchased with the money from the Robots Working Together program. By 
the time Team Driven left, ACE Academy was driving their robot. A big 
thank you goes out to all those who participated.  

~ Summit Robotics team representing 
the three Lee’s Summit Robotics teams 
will be hosting a banquet  in March. 
You will be receiving more details at a 
later date. 
~ The three open houses are taking 
place this Sunday. The times are: 
 LSHS -  1:00-2:30 
 LS West -    2:30-4;00 
 LS North -   4:00-5:30 
If you attend all three and receive a 
coupon from members of Summit 
Robotics you will be entered in a 
drawing for 2 free tickets to the 
banquet. 
~ All of the dates for providing dinner 
at the build site have been filled. Thank 
you to everyone who volunteered. 

Countdowns Upcoming Events 
Days until the Robot is 
shipped:  18 
 
Days until the Kansas City 
Regional: 27  
 
Days until the Palmetto 
Regional: 55 

Driven to Succeed 

Volunteered. 

Visit www.teamdriven.us for more info


